DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN BIOLOGY

21st November, 1972.

Dr. R.A. Cross,
Department of Haematology,
Royal Perth Hospital,
PERTH. WESTERN AUSTRALIA.

Dear Dr. Cross,

The samples from Cundeelee arrived safely last week and were in excellent condition on arrival here.

We hope to run these samples through a full battery of serum protein and enzyme tests within the next couple of weeks. I will let you have a copy of the results as soon as they are complete.

With kindest regards.

Yours sincerely,

R. L. KIRK.